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Students of GUPS Pilikode welcomes Arangu 2024 wholeheartedly

Kasaragod: Arangu 2024, the State Arts Festival has been welcomed by the residents of Pilikode wholeheartedly. On the very first day of the State Arts Festival, the children of Pilikode gave a very sweet welcome to Arangu 2024. The children of GUPS, Pilikode gave a warm welcome to the members of the Kudumbashree NHG and Auxiliary Group who came to participate in the Kudumbashree State Arts Festival being held at Pilikode of Kasaragod district. They welcomed the participants, officials and those who came to watch Arangu by performing folk songs and other artistic performances.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Government UPS, Pilikode is one of the 14 venues where various competitions of Arangu 2024 will be staged. Bharatanatyam (NHG and Auxiliary Group Category), Drama (General Category) and Folk Dance (NHG and Auxiliary Group Category) competitions will be staged at Government UPS, Pilikode.
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